
Looking Forward at 80

President  Knight
delivering the 2013
State  of  the
College  Address.

Clark College President Robert K. Knight will give the annual
State of the College address on Thursday, Jan. 16. As the
college celebrates its 80th anniversary, President Knight will
update  the  college  and  members  of  the  community  in  the
address, which he says will focus on “Looking Forward at 80.”

Among the topics that President Knight will be discussing are
the  plans  to  break  ground  on  the  new  STEM  (Science,
Technology,  Engineering,  and  Mathematics)  building  in  the
summer of 2014, the progress of strategic planning efforts at
the college, and the role of new programs and partnerships.

The event, which is free and open to the public, will take
place at 11 a.m. in Gaiser Student Center on the college’s
main campus. Doors will open at 10:30 a.m. and seating will be
available on a first-come, first-served basis. Clark College
is  located  at  1933  Fort  Vancouver  Way,  Vancouver,  Wash.
Driving  directions  and  parking  maps  are  available  at
www.clark.edu/maps.

If you need accommodation due to a disability in order to
fully participate in this event, you should contact Clark
College’s Disability Support Services Office at 360-992-2314
or 360-991-0901 (VP), or visit Gaiser Hall room 137, as soon
as possible.
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